
   
 

 

 
 
DAILY BULLETIN – Friday 9th November 2018                                             Duty Head- C Hembury 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT CAT WEEK (Faculty) 
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS:  
 

Paper Recycling:   If you would like your paper recycled please send someone from your registration 
class down to the car park next to the lower ground floor on Friday mornings.     ECO Group 

   
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
S1-6  Remembrance Service: Our annual service of remembrance will take place this Friday 9th November 

around our war memorial in the school assembly hall. 
S6 Pupils will represent the pupils of Boroughmuir at the service. 
Morning break will start at 10.25am and end at 10.45am. 
The Service will commence at 10.55am and end about 11.20am  
A bell will ring at 11.00am to signify a minutes silence that I would like the whole school to observe. 
Another bell will ring at 11.01 to signify the end of the silence. 
Please take this opportunity to reflect on the ultimate sacrifice that 179 Boroughmuir teachers and pupils 
made in the two world wars along with so many others.        Mr Dempster  

 
S1-6 Remembrance Stained Glass Window:   After World War 1 letters were sent to the Boroughmuir 

School Magazine with suggestions such as a drinking fountain, a clock, a library, a hall and of course the 
memorial that we have brought from the old school building. 

 However, one idea from Jean Denholm suggested a stained Glass Window. With this in mind the S6 
Advanced Higher Art & Design pupils have created their stained glass window to commemorate 
100years since the end of the war. It can be seen in the window above the Assembly Hall. 

           Mr Thomson 
 
S1-6 Vandalism to Toilets: 

Some of our toilets are being vandalised on a regular basis.The boys toilets on the 2nd floor between 
the library and the MUGA were vandalised over morning break on Wednesday 7th November.So were 
the boys toilets on the Lower Ground floor outside the HE dept. 
If you know of anything please let a member of staff know. If you ever see anything please report it on 
immediately. 
Please show RESPECT to our building and for the facilities we all share.   Mr Dempster 

 
 
 
S1-6 Library Closed:   The library will be closed on Friday 9th November and will reopen Monday 12th 

November. SfL laptops can be collected from Support for Learning.  Ms Aleksandrowicz
   

 
 
 
S1-3 Girls Football:   Please can all players selected for the SSFA trials on Tuesday come to a meeting in 

the PE Dept at morning break today to find out more details    Mr Segall 
 
 
 
 
S5-6 My World of Work Ambassadors:   Can all ambassadors attend a short meeting at 1pm on Monday in 

Room 208 (Mrs Dighton) to check arrangements for parents’ night.               Miss Boag 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
S5 LEAPS Talk: Following on from the LEAPS talk in assembly, if you feel you are LEAPS eligible please 

ensure you sign up through their website – www.leapsonline.org. The eligibility criteria is as follows:  
 

We support students who have the potential to achieve a minimum of 3 highers by the time they finish 
school and match one or more of the following LEAPS eligibility criteria:  

 
- Student who is first generation in family to apply to higher education or whose parents do not already 

have a degree. This includes students whose parents may have briefly participated in higher education 
but did not achieve a degree. (Please note that a student who’s parent/guardian/carer has achieved any 
degree – irrespective of mode of study, type of institution, location of study – would not be LEAPS 
eligible under this criterion.) 

- Student from a low income background (for instance, where a student is entitled to EMA, free meals in 
school, or where the family is on income support.)  

- Student who has spent time in care or being looked after.  
- Student who is a young carer – by this we mean a young person who cares, unpaid, for a friend or family 

member who is due to illness, disability, a mental health problem or an addiction who cannot cope 
without their support.  

- Student who live in one of Scotland’s 20% most disadvantaged communities as defined by the Scottish 
Index of Multiple Deprivation (SIMD20). Please check your postcode.  
 
If you are unsure, please speak with your Guidance teacher.     Mrs Wallace  

 
 
 
S6 Remembrance Service:   As discussed at assembly, all S6 should report to the assembly hall at the 

end of break today for the Remembrance service.                      Ms Paterson 
    
 
 
 
   

CORRIDOR MONITORING ROTA - FRIDAY                                                               SMT - C Hembury 

   Break 

3rd Floor Patrol 3rd floor balconies.  
No pupils allowed. 

Staff  

  S6 H Chung, R Carvalho 

2nd Floor Patrol 2nd floor balconies. No pupils 
allowed. 

Staff S Das 

  S6 E Henderson, F C Lopez 

Atrium Level Bottom of atrium staircase. S6 H Botia, O O'Neill 

 Atrium floor and stairwells. Staff  

  S6 B Gourlay, R Davidson 

 Servery Entrance SMT C Hembury 

 Servery Queue/Exit Staff  

Corner stairways NW/SW S6 E Fuller, R Conway 

 NE/SE S6 I Strathdee, A Qureshi 

Ground Floor Reception area/Front door SMT B Munro 

Lower Atrium and 
Lower Ground Floor 

Lower atrium/Side door Staff  

 

http://www.leapsonline.org/

